Australian Government

Department of Infrastructure, Transport,
Regional Development and Communications

Committee Secretary

Senate Standing Committees on Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport
PO Box 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Mr Mclnally

I wish to correct evidence I gave as a witness on Monday, 22 March 2021 when
appearing for the Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional
Development and Communications before the Rural and Regional Affairs and
Transport Legislation Committee at the Budget Estimates Hearing.

In answering questions on the Building Our Future adveftising campaign,
I incorrectly noted that expenditure in 2018-19 was $16.9 million. I also noted
production had not yet commenced.

Overall expenditure for Phase 2 of the Building Our Future campaign was
$16.9 million, comprised of $0.272 million in 2017-18 and $16.588 million in
2018-19. Filming for the campaign commenced on 20 March 2021.

Yours sincerely

Ms Justine Potter
First Assistant Secretary
People Governance Parliamentary and Communication Division

4 May 2021
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